
MUNICIPALITY OF CENTRAL MANITOULIN 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

JANUARY 24, 2018 

Attending: Mayor R. Stephens, Councillor Baran, Farquhar, MacDonald, D. Stephens and Taylor, along 

with the Maintenance Supervisor, Road Superintendent, Fire Chief, Treasurer and CAO/Clerk. Councillor 

Scott sent his regrets. 

The Mayor called the meeting to order at 1:30 p.m. 

The Mayor gave an overview of where the budget stood at this point. 

The CAO/Clerk reviewed some minor changes in the budget now before the Committee. 

The Committee agreed to review the Capital Budget, but to leave the Operating Budget as is. 

MOTION: D. Stephens and Baran 

That we recommend to Council that the 2018 Budget be approved with a 4.9% increase in the millrate 

as discussed…carried. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m. on a motion made by Councillor Taylor. 


